

Richard Bulpitt Elementary PAC

October Newsletter

Hello October

How is it October already? Time is just running away from us. We hope that the start to the new school year went smoothly for everyone. Fall is definitely upon us.

It was nice to get to see some new and familiar faces at our Welcome Back Coffee on the first day of school. Thank you to those of you who signed up to volunteer or be a class parent!

Please return your unsold Community Values Coupon Books and payments on Monday October 6th. The books are \$35 and can be purchased using e-transfer (to bulpittpac@outlook.com), cash or cheque (payable to RBE PAC), with your child's name and Div # noted.

We hope you are excited for our Halloween Dance on Thursday October 23rd. More information is included in this newsletter.

We are always looking for volunteers for Fun Lunch and the various events coming throughout the year. If you are interested in helping out please email our volunteer coordinator Edith at rbevolunteers@gmail.com.

Watch the <u>PAC Facebook page</u>, our Instagram (<u>@rbepac</u>), our <u>website</u>, our <u>WhatsApp</u> group, and the

newsletters from Mr. Bako for the latest updates and ways to get involved! If you are not receiving emails from RBE or the PAC, please email Mrs. Macleod at AMacleod@sd35.bc.ca to be added to the list.

If you have any questions or concerns please email our PAC President, Rahima Rana at bulpittpac@outlook.com.

Upcoming Dates

Oct 3 Community Values Coupon Book
Sales End - Return Unsold Books ASAP

Oct 6 Halloween Dance Ticket Sales Begin

Oct 7 Order Deadline for White Spot & Booster Juice Fun Lunch Day

Oct 8 Spirit Wear Orders & Tommy Guns Haircut Voucher Sales Close

Oct 13 No School - Thanksgiving

Oct 15 Spirit Wear Ordering Closes

Oct 17 White Spot & Booster Juice Fun Lunch Day

Oct 17 Halloween Dance Ticket Sales End

Oct 21 PAC Meeting, 7:00 PM in the Library

Oct 21 Order Deadline for Subway
Fun Lunch Day

Oct 23 Halloween Dance

Oct 24 No School - Pro D Day

Oct 27 Spring Fling Planning Meeting on Google Meet, 7:00 PM

Oct 28 Photo Retake Day

Oct 31 Halloween Costume Spirit Day

Oct 31 Subway Fun Lunch Day

Google Calendar

Don't want to miss any important dates at the school or PAC activities?
Check out our Google
Calendar here or scan the QR code



Fun Lunch Dates Order on Munchalunch

White Spot & Booster Juice on Oct 17' Order by Oct 7

> Subway on Oct 31 Order by Oct 21

Next PAC Meeting

Oct 21 - 7 PM **RBE Library**

Next Spring Fling Planning Meeting

Oct 27 - 7 PM On Google Meet*

*You can find the link to the meeting and more information about getting involved in our planning group here:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/74581573 8765109

Tommy Gun's original barbershop

RBE's Haircut Fundraiser Sept 10 - Oct 8

Adult Haircut Vouchers - \$25 Youth/Kid Haircut Vouchers - \$15

Vouchers expire on November 30, 2025 and are only valid at the Walnut Grove location: 20159 88 Ave Unit C103 Purchase your vouchers on Munch-a-lunch. Money raised goes towards PAC initiatives!

A minimum gratuity of \$5 is recommended per haircut!

Vouchers will be delivered to classrooms

COBS BREAD **Doughraiser Program**

Every time you shop at COBS Bread in Walnut Grove, let them know you want to donate to RBE!

Make sure you tell them before you make your purchase. 5% of your purchase will come back to our school!

Spirit Wear



Hoodies - \$35 T-shirts - \$20 Available in White, Green, Orange, Grey, Blue and Pink.

Purchase on MunchaLunch

Order deadline is October 8th!

Orders will be delivered to your student's classroom upon arrival.

Grade 5 students will be receiving grad hoodies. Their signatures have been collected and sample hoodies have been distributed through the classes. Size selections have been collected by the teachers and sent directly to the PAC. Those hoodies can also be expected to be delivered in early November



\$35

Community Values Coupon Books sales have ended!

All unsold books and payments need to be returned by Monday, October 6th.

Purchase any outstanding books using e-transfer (to bulpittpac@outlook.com), cash or cheque (payable to RBE PAC), with your child's name and Div # noted.

Thank you for supporting PAC initiatives!





Tickets are \$4 each (each ticket comes with a glowstick)

Tickets for babies are free!

Purchase on Munchalunch.

** No physical tickets will be issued

Everyone (adults, children and babies) needs a ticket. Please purchase tickets for one time slot, and for your group only.

Only 450 tickets available per time slot.

No weapons please! Parent/adult is required to attend per group of 4 children. Volunteers get free admission.

Costume Contest

Take costume pictures by donation at the Snap and Share Photobooth!

Send them to bulpittpac@outlook.com to enter the contest!

<u>Categories include:</u>

- Most Creative
- Best Handmade - Cutest
 - Best "group"
- Best "duo/pair"
- Best family costume

Winners will receive Township of Langley Recreation Passes.

Concession Menu

Pizza Slice * \$4
Pizza combo \$6* (pizza, chips, drink)
Chips \$1.50
Fresh Popcorn \$2
Pop \$2
Juice \$1.50
Water \$1.50
Candy Bag \$2.50
Glowsticks \$1

*Hawaiian, Pepperoni, Veggie, Cheese and Gluten Free crust available

Cash and Card will be accepted









Fun Lunch FAQs

How do I order fun lunch?

To order fun lunch, please use this link: https://munchalunch.com/schools/Bulpitt. When ordering a fun lunch for your child(ren) please note the deadlines for ordering. We have to preorder 10 days in advance so restaurants can prepare for the large orders we submit, especially since we now have over 600 students in our school. It is for that reason that we cannot accept last minute orders. Fun lunch ordering is done each term (three times), so please ensure that you order each term, so your child(ren) doesn't miss out!

What happens after I order?

It is imperative that you successfully order and pay for your child(ren)'s fun lunch orders within 6 hours of creating it. Munch-a-Lunch will not save orders anymore.

Munch-a-Lunch also sends a reminder email the day before the fun lunch day, with a list of what you have ordered for your child(ren). If you do not get this email, it means your child(ren) will NOT be receiving a fun lunch.

What if my child is absent?

If your child is absent on a fun lunch day, please email hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com and we will prepare it for pick up between 12 and 12:30pm. If you cannot pick it up, please consider it as a donation as there are no refunds.

What to do on a fun lunch day?

Connect with your children the morning of fun lunch to remind them what to expect for lunch – or if they will not be receiving.

Double check your email to see if you got a reminder email from Munch-a-Lunch the day before (usually Thursday morning) about what your child(ren) should be receiving. If you didn't get this email, please make sure you pack a lunch for your child(ren).

What if I notice an error?

If on the fun lunch day, your child notices an error with their order, please have them communicate with their teacher, so that the teacher can either come to the PAC kitchen, or send your child there for assistance. We will do our best to make sure the error is corrected, so your child does not go without lunch.

If your child comes home and communicates an error to you, please email Zoe or Christina at hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com with your child(ren)'s name(s), division number(s), and the nature of the error. In future, please let your child know to communicate with their teacher right away, so that the error can be corrected promptly.